

February 9, 2022

Susan Bladholm The Frog Ferry 4430 SW Selling Ct. Portland, OR 97221

Dear Susan,

The Port of Portland continues to support your efforts to establish a passenger ferry system for the Portland metropolitan area.

Our rivers are indeed key pieces of transportation infrastructure, and like others, represent value and history far beyond the task of moving people and goods. We're encouraged that your work has so consistently taken this all into consideration and are confident that future generations of Portlanders will come to know our rivers new ways.

Count us in as thought partners as you navigate next steps developing your pilot, securing funding and further demonstrations of support.

Sincerely,

Curtis Robinhold Executive Director

Colhhad